
                                                                                                                                                    

June 2016  
 
Dear Parents and Carers       
   
Tapestry Online Learning Journal  
 
We would like to offer you access to your child’s learning journal.  
Tapestry records your child’s learning through a personal online journal.  
 
Safeguarding is of the highest priority for us and in order to allow us to provide you with access to your child’s 
online journal we must ask you to complete the reply form below.   
 
Once the completed reply form is returned to us, you will be issued with a password that will allow you to 
access your child’s Learning Journal at    
 

https://eylj.org/ 
 
The password we will provide is unique to your child’s profile but we would strongly recommend you change 
your password when you first log into your child’s journal to ensure online security is maintained.   
 
We hope that very soon you will be enjoying sharing your child’s learning through Tapestry. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss J Ainsley 
Head Teacher  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

TAPESTRY ONLINE LEARNING JOURNAL PERMISSION - REPLY SLIP 

 

Child’s Name:       Child’s Class: Nursery 

 
1. I agree to my child having a Tapestry Online Learning Journal and I would like to access my child’s online 
Learning Journal  
 
2. I will not ‘snap shot’ or share on any social media any images which show or identify children from 
Corbridge First School which may be seen in my child’s online journal. 
 
 

Your Name (please print):  

Relationship to child e.g. 

mother/father/carer: 

 

Signature:  

 

Date: 

 

 

 

 

https://eylj.org/

